
                                CANEBRAKE CUSTOMERS    

I regret to inform you that the Canebrake County Water District Board 

meeting scheduled for Saturday September 10th will be canceled, due to 

the ongoing weather conditions and prospective possible severe 

weather with likely flooding in our desert area. 

After Consulting with board members individually it was agreed to hold 

the meeting next Saturday 9:00 a.m. September 17th. Via Zoom format. 

We will be using Zoom to ensure that all members will be able to attend, 

should there be another unforeseen issue at that time. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause some of you. We 

thank you for your patience and understanding given the situation 

presented at this time. 
 

We look forward to holding our first in person meeting November 12th 

9:00 a.m. at McKinney Hall. 
 

Sincerely 

Jerry Bucheit President  

Canebrake County Water District  
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